Hannah Flynn

From:

Sharon Mulhern <Sharon.Mulhern@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>

Sent:

03 February 2022 15:45

To: Cc: Local Development Plan
Development Plan Team; Denise Dickson; Proinsias McCaughey

Subject:

DC&SDC dPS Proposed Changes - CC&G response

Attachments:

DC&SDC dPS Proposed Changes - Consultation - Council response (signed)

030222.pdf

Good afternoon.

Please find attached response on behalf of Mrs Denise Dickson, Head of Planning.

Regards.

Sharon

Ms Sharon Mulhern Principal Planning Officer/Local Development Plan Manager Tel: 028 7034 7244





Planning Department Cloonavin 66 Portstewart Road COLERAINE BT52 1EY

ldp@derrystrabane.com

Date: 3rd February 2022

Dear Ms Fox.

RE: Derry City and Strabane District Council (DC&SDC) Draft Plan Strategy - Public Consultation on Schedule of Proposed Changes.

Thank you for your letter dated 6th December 2021 inviting comment on the above.

The Council acknowledges that, following detailed consideration of the representations received to the draft Plan Strategy published in December 2019, DC&SDC is now proposing a number of changes to the document, all of which are being consulted upon.

The Council also acknowledges that DC&SDC, in considering the extent and nature of any proposed changes required, has taken account of Development Plan Practice Note (DPPN) 10 'Submitting Development Plan Documents for Independent Examination' (Dfl, December 2019).

The Council has considered the proposed changes set out in the 'Schedule of Proposed Changes' Consultation Document (November 2021) and the supporting Addendum Reports and has no comment to make at this stage relating to the soundness of the proposed changes.

Yours faithfully,

Denise Dickson
Head of Planning

Telephone: 02870347100

Email: planning@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk

www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk